
                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                   

                                          NOTICE OF       

             2019 ANNUAL FINANCIAL REPORT COMPLETION 

                   RUSSELL TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

                                 GEAUGA COUNTY, OHIO  

 

          
 Notice is hereby given that the Annual Financial Report for Russell Township 

Board of Trustees Geauga County for the year ended December 31, 2019, is completed 

and is available for public inspection in the Township Fiscal Officer’s office located at 

8501 Kinsman Road, Russell Township between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. A 

copy of the report can be provided upon request. The yearend reports can also be viewed 

at http://twp.russell.oh.us/departments/administration/fiscal-office 

 

 

 

                                                                                     Karen F Walder, Fiscal Officer  

                                                                                     Russell Township Board of Trustees 

 

  

Publish:  A.S.A.P. 

 

                                                
                                                                         FAX FACTS 

                                                      

                                                             DATE:   February 14, 2020 

                                                                            TO:   Legal Ad Dept.  

                                                                      FROM:  Karen F Walder, Fiscal Officer 

 

                                             PROBLEMS?:  Call Karen Walder,   (440)-338-8912  


